
Caroline Chinlund
Brunswick
LD 2283
Dear Senator Carney and Members of the Judiciary Committee,
My name is Caroline Chinlund and I live in Brunswick.  I am asking for your support 
of LD 2283.  This bill represents bringing a true Extreme Risk Protection Order 
(ERPO) to a vote for approval by the state of Maine legislature.   Family members can
knowingly intervene in crises and should be given legal power to do so when there is 
reason to believe someone close and related is in imminent danger to self or others.  
Guns removed from a person who is emotionally not competent to seek help or 
stability are lives potentially saved.
Thank you for your service to all of us and for your caring and attention to this 
legislative process.


